?’)’ "" GULF ROSE NURSERY

»* P.O. Box — 2324
P Al Ghubaibah, Sharjah — U.A.E.
Tel.: 06-5664952

Circular No. GRN/002/2023-2024 7™ June 2023

Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from the Gulf Rose Nursery ...........

Sub: Open House

The Open House for the students of both the shifts will be conducted on Wednesday, 21*' June 2023.
Timing: 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. (for both the shifts).

Please follow the timing, as you will not be able to meet the teacher after the above mentioned time. Students
are required to accompany their parents for the Open House. Please note that school transport will not be
provided for the students on the Open House Day.

Payment of Fees
Parents who have not yet paid the fees of their ward are hereby directed to clear the fees up to June 2023 along
with arrears if any on or before 20" June 2023 to avoid inconvenience to you and the school administration.

Kindly ensure that the school fees are paid on or before the 10" day of every month (except July & August).
Your cooperation in this regard will be appreciated.

Kindly note the following:
e The Open House for the students will be conducted on Wednesday, 21* June 2023.

e Summer vacation for the students will commence from Monday, 26" June 2023.
e Reopening for the students after the summer break — Monday, 28" August 2023.

With regards,

PRINCIPAL




